
 

Date Event 

11 Dec 
Transition week 
commences 

14 Dec  Last day for students 

15 Dec  
EGC office closes for 
holiday break 

Late Jan 
2024 

Start of school year 
information will be sent 
out 

24 Jan  
31 Jan 

EGC office opens 
2023 classes commence 

70 Cassidy St, Locked Bag 33, Kalgoorlie WA 6430 

P:  +61 08 9092 3100 

E: easterngoldfields.college@education.wa.edu.au 

W: www.egc.wa.edu.au 

FB: www.facebook.com/egcollege  

Principal: Dan McCormack 

Deputy Principal Year 11: Pippa Baxter 

Deputy Principal Year 12: Vicki Bogensperger 

Manager Corporate Services: Tash McCormack 

Welcome to Eastern Goldfields College 
The purpose of this newsletter is to familiarise you with all 

the arrangements for Year 10 students who have enrolled 

at Eastern Goldfields College for Year 11 in 2024. 

Your son/daughter will be taking part in a week of Eastern 

Goldfields College’s timetable from Monday 11 December 

to Thursday 14 December 2023. Classes will run on Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday during this week from    

8:20am to 3:15pm. 

Your son/daughter will be involved in a modified program 

that will introduce them to their courses for 2024, 

expectations, operations and facilities of the College. 

Through undertaking modified tasks based around their 

2024 courses, students will be able to confirm that their 

choices are appropriate to their needs and goals for the 

future.  

Every effort has been made to match the student’s six main 

preferences. Changes can be requested during transition 

week and at the start of 2024.   

Classes run from 8.20am to 3.15pm each day 

With this newsletter you will also find 2024 proposed 

charges, booklist, college map and uniform details. 
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Getting here 
Students are requested to make their own way to and 

from the College - public transport is available, please 

check with TransGoldfields for pick-up times and 

locations.  School buses drop off and pick up from 

Goldfields Arts Centre steps, while town buses arrive 

and depart from a block away on Boulder Road.  Bike 

racks are available on the north side of the General 

Studies building and we suggest that bikes be secured by 

locks.   

Where to go on arrival 
Students are to assemble in the Student Services 

Building at 8:20am on Monday 11 December. From here 

students will be divided into mentor groups and given a 

tour of the College as well as their transition week 

timetable. Mentor teachers will ensure students know 

where their classrooms are and will provide them with 

information about course changes, uniforms and so on. 

Uniform and Equipment 
Students are expected to be in full school uniform. They 

can choose to purchase and wear their Eastern 

Goldfields College uniform from Green Door Gallery or 

else they need to wear the uniform from their current 

school. Students will also need to ensure they have all of 

their school equipment to enable them to complete the 

work set by teachers.  

Absences and Change of Enrolment Status 
Parents are requested to liaise directly with their child’s 

current school regarding any absences during this week. 

Parents are also reminded that if their child, during the 

holiday break, elects not to return to school in 2024 due 

to employment or other training opportunities they are 

requested to contact Eastern Goldfields College directly 

for a formal Notice of Arrangement to be signed. This 

can be done at the commencement of the 2024 school 

year.  
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